
Lea Endowed School 
Class 5 Newsletter – Friday 21st October 2016 

This Week 

 

Despite the fact that it is nearly half-term, we are still 

working really hard and making wonderful progress 

with our learning.   It has been wonderful to celebrate 

this with the children this week and I am thrilled with 

the quality of work we are producing.  In English we 

have been researching the life and scientific discoveries 

of Charles Darwin so that we can write his biography 

next week.  In Maths we have been learning about 

division and we have been solving practical problems 

both mentally and using formal methods. We have also 

enjoyed thinking about what a Super-Christian would 

be like! 

 

Lola and Spencer did a fantastic class worship about 

courage this week.  I would like to thank them for all 

their effort in getting it ready. 

 

Mr Smith – Class 5 Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 

 Please can you make sure that your child has 

their swimming kit and towel each Friday.   

 Just a reminder that Tag Rugby finishes at 

4.15pm not 4.30pm like most after-school 

clubs. 

 There will be no newsletter next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Next Week 

 
Worship – This term our worship theme is 
‘Friendship’.  Each week selected children will be 
planning their own worship based on this theme. 
Topic – Our topic theme is Survival. 
English – Next week we will be writing a biography of 
Charles Darwin. 
Maths - In Maths we will be focusing on fractions. 
RE – We will be thinking about how stories from the 
Bible impact on the lives of Christians. 
Science – In science we will be learning about the 
Theory of Evolution.  
Geography – In our Geography we will be comparing 
the extreme regions of the world we have focused on 
so far and think about why people live there. 
PE – In PE we will be thinking about different ways to 
travel, jump, roll and balance. 
Computing – In computing we will continue to focus 
on password security. 
 
 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 28th October – Year 5 & 6 Swimming  

 
 

Homework 

 

Homework will be handed out on Friday this week. It 

must be completed and returned by Tuesday so that it 

can be marked.  I have now given each child a 

homework book to complete their work in.   

 

Outstanding Behaviour 

 

 

Curriculum Star of the Week – Niamh Dootson 

For showing the Christian Value of Courage – Ethan 

Marker 


